
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings of the day! 
This is to inform you that we have registered our Grade V & VIII students in SAFAL (Structured 
Assessment for Analysing Learning) a CBSE initiative as per the recommendations of NEP 2020. 
After registration is done, CBSE will randomly select 100 schools to conduct this test.  

If we are selected to conduct this assessment, then it will be an Online Exam which will be conducted 
in school. The test will assess the students in the core subjects as per the level of the class.  

The time frame given by CBSE to conduct this assessment is any day between 12th March to          
31st March 2024. We will share the date & time as well as other modalities, once we receive 
confirmation from CBSE. 

Regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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13th February, 2024 

 


